
Pulaski County Election Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

October 11, 2012 

8:30 a.m. 

 

 

Members Present        Ozell Snider 

          Phil Wyrick 

          Susan Inman 

Staff Present         Melinda Allen 

          Bryan Poe 

           

Visitors Present:  Scott Price, Brandon Wood, Kristi McKinnon, Larry Crane, County Clerk’s 

Office, Karla Hutchens, County Attorney 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Ozell Snider at 8:30 a.m.  A quorum was 

determined; all members present. 

Approval of Meeting Minutes, September 29, 2012 

It was moved by Commissioner Inman; seconded by Chairperson Snider.  Motion passed by 

voice vote. 

October 9, 2012 Maumelle Special Election 

Preliminary Review of Provisional Ballots 

There were five total provisional votes, three were authorized by the Clerk’s office, and the 

other two were not authorized. 

October 9, 2012 Annual School Election 

Preliminary Review of Provisional Ballots 

There were four total provisional votes, one was authorized by the Clerk’s office, and the 

other three were not authorized. 

A motion was made to accept the recommendation of the Clerk’s office by Chairperson 

Snyder, second by Commissioner Inman, passed by voice vote. 

Other Business 

Ms. Allen presented the Commission a letter written by Justice of the Peace Judy Green 

alleging improprieties committed by her opponent in the 2012 Preferential Primary in May.  

County Attorney Karla Hutchens spoke on the matter, and let the Commission know that she 

had previously advised Ms. Green of her options in the spring.  She stated that at this point 

the only action available to the Commission at this point was to forward the letter to 



Prosecuting Attorney Larry Jegley. Ms. Allen stated that the letter would be forwarded to the 

Mr. Jegley. 

Ms. Allen provided the commissioners with the September Statement of Operations. 

Ms. Allen informed the commission that staff members were finishing the Logic and Accuracy 

Testing for the General Election today, as the programming and testing of these particular 

machines had to be delayed due to the Maumelle Special Election and the Annual School 

Runoff election, due to a shortage of equipment. 

Ms. Allen informed the Commission that Pollworker training was going to be conducted this 

Saturday, and on three evenings next week. 

Ms. Allen also pointed out that early voting for the General Election will be starting on 

October 22, 2012. 

The next board meetings scheduled is: 

 Friday, October 19, 2012, 12:00 p.m. – Certification of Election Results, October 9, 

2012 Annual School Runoff Election and Maumelle Special Election 

Meeting adjourned. 

 


